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Cathal Brugha Street  Class Rep Meeting – 13th February 2020 
 

 
MINUTES 

MINUTES: Class Rep Meeting 
CAMPUS: City Campus – Cathal Brugha Street 

DATE: 13th February 2020 
TIME: 1pm 

ROOM: Room 14 
 
 
PRESENT  
Fionn Collins  Cathal Brugha Street College Officer  
 
POTENTIAL CLASS REPS  
80 
 
NUMBER OF CLASS REPS ELECTED TO DATE  
66 
 
NUMBER OF CLASS REPS PRESENT 
18 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
Trish Cullen   Student Advisor 
Moya Browne  Vice President Events  
Barry Egan   Vice President Welfare    
 
VISITORS  
Joanne Kearney  Migration    
Darragh Power Campus Planning  
 
APOLOGIES 
Nerissa Orap  
Fiona McCadick 
Hayley Coyle  
Hannah Lyons 
Noah Skinner  
Brendan O’Connor  
 
 

 Minutes and Action Items Action Box 

 
Minutes were received and accepted as a true reflection of items discussed at 
meeting and seconded  
 
  

 

 Correspondence Action Box 

 
No correspondence  
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Items for discussion  Action Box 

 
Migration  
Joanne and Darragh had a question and answer session. They would like feedback 
from students who have concerns or queries relating to the move in Sept 2020.  
The buildings moving over are Cathal Brugha Street, Kevin Street, Rathmines and 
Grangegorman. FAQ can be found here.  
Issues and concerns brought up were toilets and student space which will be in the 
Lower House, it will house a 250 seater canteen, as well as societies and the SU.  
there are no spaces in the quads for student spaces. However, there will be coffee 
shops on the ground floors in both quads. 
Libraries will be in Park House, work is to commence this week, it will house all 
libraries over 3 floors.  
It was also suggested that if students would like a tour of the Grangegorman 
campus before September to contact Joanne and Ann or Trish in the Students union 
so that this can be arranged.  
 
Student Union Referendum  
The College Officer spoke about the upcoming Referendum, saying an all student 
vote (Referendum) is taking place on Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th February 
on the campus. This vote is on accepting small changes to the Constitution. The 
changes include changes to College Officer titles to reflect students moving to 
Grangegorman. Voting is open all day, so please encourage your class to vote. 
*(And you get free tea and coffee too!)  
SU Election nominations are also open from 27th February, and elections take place 
on the 31st March and 1st April.  
 
Activist Academy  
Are you interested in the Environment and Climate Action? A special activist 
academy is taking place with a panel of guest speakers to talk about taking action 
as students in response to Climate Change. We’ve got class speakers like Taz 
Kelleher from Sustainable fashion Dublin, and Aisling Law from Extinction Rebellion. 
Details: Taking place in the Courtyard Aungier Street 6-8.30pm Tuesday 25th 
February 
 
Moving to Grangegorman 
So, management are now looking at compiling a Q+A for students who are moving 
to Grangegorman. Do you have any questions on the move? E.g. what dates are we 
moving, what building am I moving in to, will there be nap rooms etc. if you have any 
questions or concerns can you please email trish.cullen@tudublinsu.ie and she will 
pass your questions and concerns to the right people.  
 
Shag Week   
SHAG was last  week and consisted of a load of fun sexual health related events.  
Monday there was a  free fun play called the kinds of sex you might have in college! 
Tuesday saw the retrun of our very sexy table quiz in the workmans with very fun 
hosts and brill prizes. (this could be a great class night out or society event!) 
Thursday they had a DRAG RACE!!! Also in the workmans club  
Friday was Valentines day and Chocolate hearts were given around campuses.  
 
For more info on all the events you can go onto our facebook and all the links to buy 
tickets are in your crm agenda email!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.dit.ie/grangegorman/movingtograngegorman/faqs/studentfaqs/
mailto:trish.cullen@tudublinsu.ie
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RAG 
Taking place in one weeks’ time, the SU will be running events all in the name of 
charity. These night-time events will include: 
 
Monday, 24th Feb: Rave 4 Rag, taking place in the The Underground Venue 
Tuesday, 25th Feb: Nandos Student Lock In,in Nandoes on  Andrew st. 
Wednesday, 26th Feb: Rock 4 RAG, Workmans 
Thursday, 27th Feb: Big Charity Table Quiz, Woolshed 
 
College officer: Make sure to tell them about your event 

 
Class Rep Networking Event  
We were super excited to pilot this event with very limited spaces to show 
appreciation to all the Class Reps who have been effectively carrying out their 
responsibilities in this academic year. This was a fun networking session to meet 
other Class Reps to share ideas and experiences, play games, have some tasty 
nibbles and a beverage. The event took place in TOKEN, Smithfield on Wednesday 
12th February. Thank you all who attended.  
 
 

 AOB  

 
Q6A or Module Feedback Form - Q6A Class reps informed of the importance of 
filing out the student feedback on modules forms. Students should ask lecturers for 
Q6a forms  
 
Programme Committee Meetings – Please remember to contact your programme 
chair to arrange your programme committee meeting for semester 2.  
 

 

 Time meeting concluded: 15:10pm  

Date of next meeting: 26th March at 2pm Room TBC   

 
 


